
A fun new event is being planned for the 2022 season to benefit 

the softball league. 

 

“Putt Around the Park” is a putt putt golf course with the holes 

scattered throughout Bonita Terra. An entry fee will be required 

and cash prizes will be awarded. 

 

Now the catch - we need all you creative people with time on your 

hands and miscellaneous materials laying around to design and 

build putt putt holes. Google DIY putt putt holes or look on 

Pinterest for ideas to get your creative juices flowing! They can be 

as simple or elaborate as you wish. 

 

Please contact Dee Metzger by calling or texting 330-204-1360 if 

you are willing to participate. She will need your name, phone 

number, and Bonita Terra address. 
 


